Janet Holten, Chair
Petershurg Historical Preservation Commission
Borough of Petershurg, Alaska

October 3, 2016

Dear Madam Chair and Commission Members,

Due to health reasons | hereby render my resignation as a member of the Petersburg Historical and
Preservation Committee.

It was a pleasure to serve for the very first meeting as the commission seems to have got off to a very
good start and I am sure will serve the community well in the years to come.

Thank you all very much,
Sincerely,

Pauline Lee

PO Box 251

Petersburg, Alaska 99833



